NEWSLETTER

Our first Meeting in Finland

Our Finland experience took place
from 17-21.03.2025. The teams from
all countries met to continue working
together on the project. One of the
many activities was that the Finnish
Al expert Teemu Ross led a workshop
at a public event.

Through our productive work over the days, we can now announce
that the reports on "Trends, Challenges, and Opportunities for TE
Associated with the Integration of GenAl in Educational Settings" ” and
“An Integrative Perspective on the Teaching Profession and TE,” are
ready and can befound on the website: Click here!

One goal has been achieved - what next? The teams are going to put all
the information in a common manifesto.
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